STATE OF ARKANSAS
AsA HUTCHINSON
(FOVERNOR

December 8, 2021

Mayor Kyle Osborne

City of Searcy
401 West Arch Avenue

Searcy, AR 72143
Dear Mayor Osborne,

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Department of Parks, Heritage, and Tourism's
Qutdoor Recreation Grants Advisory Committee has recommended that the City of Searcy be
awarded a grant in the amount of $55,000 based on their FY 2022 application for Matching Grant

tfunds.

The grant will assist in the development of road access and site improvements to newly
acquired property at Riverside Park, the development of barrier-free access improvements for the
existing playground at the Sports Complex, and the replacement of worn playground equipment
and impact surface material at Yancy Park. ‘

The Department of Parks, Heritage, and Tourism will contact you in the near future to
explain our procedure for the awards. Best wishes for the success of your parks!

Sincerely,
Asa Hutchinson

ce Senators Ronald Caldwell, District 23; Jonathan Dismang, District 28
Representative Les Eaves, District 46
Stacy Hurst, Cabinet Secretary: Department of Parks, Heritage, and Tourism
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